
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  1-8-22 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Les Brannon called the meeting to order at 11:20. Other officers present were 
Carl Fox, Bill Lehr, Randy West and Cheri Anglin.  A quorum was established with 24. 
 
Randy gave a safety presentation on IFR flying. 
 
Les thanked Coley and Doug Denton for cooking catfish today.  Tony will provide lunch in 
February. 
 
Guests included Paul Chadwick's wife, Barbara, and Carl Fox's son, Claude. 
 
Boyd moved that we accept the October and December minutes, Carlton seconded it, and 
they were approved. 
 
Sun-N-Fun will be in April. 
 
There were no new pilots. 
 
Les moved that we accept Gary Kettleman (who is building a weedhopper) as a new 
member, Bill Lehr seconded it, and he was approved. 
 
Bill gave the financial report.  We have $19,000 in the bank, hangar rent has been paid, 
there are four new members, and several members have not renewed. 
 
The glider club met this morning.  They have a three-place glider coming from Vermont. 
 
Boyd reported that the Bermuda grass is greening up, but he will probably not put fertilizer 
on the runway yet.  He will be going up to $250 per mowing this year. 
 
Steve and Boyd cut lumber at Carlton's place.  The beams will be put in today. 
 
Dr. Bob moved that the meeting be adjourned at 12:18. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Cheri Anglin 


